
The ODU Institute for the Humanities  
invites you to take part in Mapping Lambert’s Point

Come explore Lambert’s Point and add your story to the ongoing digital oral history project,  
Mapping Lambert’s Point. No story is too small. Everyone’s story matters. Your story  
makes the Lambert Point neighborhood a unique and important part of Norfolk. 

Come to the launch event on September 20  
and add your story to the rich history  
of Lambert’s Point!

SPONSORED BY

Please come to the Mapping Lambert’s Point project launch:

Date: 	Tuesday, September 20, 2016
Time: 	5–6:15 pm
Place: 	Lambert’s Point Community Center, 1251 W. 42nd Street

An ongoing project that collects stories from past and present Lambert’s Point residents and  
embeds them into a virtual map accessible online. At the launch event, we will:

• Reveal the website, populated with early 20th Century stories

• Display a poster exhibit, featuring highlights from the website 

• Listen to remarks from ODU President John R. Broderick and ODU Associate Professor  
of African American History, Dr. Michael Hucles

• Collect your stories to add to the website and Lambert’s Point history

Mapping Lambert’s Point is a collaboration between the ODU Institute for the Humanities and the ODU Department of Political Science and Geography.

For more information, please contact the ODU Institute for the Humanities at (757) 683-3823 or humanities@odu.edu.

Website available on September 20: www.mappinglambertspoint.org

Refreshments will be served.  
This event is free and open to the public.


